
 

COVID-19 / Coronavirus Educational  

Town Hall  

Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kaiser Permanente has a response plan in place to protect the health and 

safety our employees and physicians while ensuring excellent patient care 

during the COVID-19 / coronavirus outbreak.  

 

We want to be sure you have the latest information available. All 

employees are invited to attend an educational town hall meeting to learn 

more about COVID-19 and Kaiser Permanente’s response: 

   

Friday, March 27 

12:00 - 12:30 p.m.   

 

 WebEx:  
      https://kponline.webex.com/kponline/j.php?MTID=mb667544921ce2bc467a16bb249640838  
      Meeting password: Thrive123 

 

 Call-in: 1-408-418-9388, Access Code: 805 435 747 
 

   

If you are unable to join this meeting, please contact your manager for 

more information. 
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